PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF ELIZABETHTOWN
NOVEMBER 19, 2024
A Public Hearing of the Town Board of the Town of Elizabethtown, Count of Essex in the State of New York was held at the Town Hall, 7563 Court Street, Elizabethtown, NY on November 19, 2024, and the public was welcome to attend.

PRESENT: 	Cathleen Reusser-Supervisor
		Adam Bailey-Councilperson
		Jeffrey Allott-Councilperson

ABSENT WITH EXCUSE: William Wright-Councilperson
			 	       Ben Morris-Councilperson

Guests: Val Onni, George Onni, Charlie Moisan, Paige Saltamach, Marsha Fenimore, Ken Fenimore and Bruce Pushee.
Via GoToMeeting: Leslie Karasin, Harry Gough and George Onni. 

Start time: 6:00 PM

-This Public hearing was held to present the Restore New York Grant for the Hale House property on Lawrence Way. 
-Leslie Karasin, Program Director for the Northern Forest Center explained what this is about. They will be turning the Hale house into 4 rental units and the Law Library into 1 rental unit. This will be for long-term rentals for the community. The Town will be a project sponsored and grant administrator if the grant is awarded. 
-Val and George Onni asked questions.
-Marsha Fennimore asked questions.
-Harry Gough-asked questions. 
-Ms. Karasin said their mission is to serve the working population but anyone can apply for a unit when the project is done. 
This meeting ended at 6:17 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,


Janet E. Cross, 
Town Clerk


